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Congratulations to our 8th Grade Graduates
Congratulations to the 2021 ICS 8th Grade graduates who were recognized on Thursday, May

20th at Immaculate Conception Church. They were Bruntsh Bolese, Grace Cargill, Max
Ferguson, Kathleen Flynn, Rose Flynn, Steven Gibbs, Addison Gillen, Jackson Gillen,

Emrick Huston, Thomas Missavage, Gage Ohland, Lucy Parkins, Adyson Schisler, Cadence
Schisler, David Simmons, and Guadalupe Vazquez. We wish them the best!

ICS Cash Raffle is here!
Please remember all ICS Cash Raffle tickets and money are due back to the school on Monday, May

24th! Last week you received an informational letter and 5 raffle tickets for our end of the year raffle to win
$10,000!!! We are asking each ICS family to sell 5 tickets and please know each ticket sold is worth 25 Fair

Share points, so if you are short on points here is a great way to earn some! Please email Mrs. Elliott
erinelliott@immaculate-conception.net if you would like more tickets to sell or if you have any questions.

Any Fair Share points earned from the ICS Cash Raffle ticket sales will be put on the 2020/21 Fair Share
balance due.  The remaining balance due will be pulled from your designated FACTS financial account on or

about the 1st of June.

Field Day this Tuesday!
That’s right ICS is going to have Field Day this Tuesday, May 25th! The ICS students will be staying on

campus to participate in some fun activities and we will even have some inflatables for the afternoon. A great
way to celebrate the end of the school year! Each class has been assigned a t-shirt color to wear that day. Please

see listed below:

PK3 - Blue tie-dye
PK4 - Gray

Kindergarten - Purple
1st - Green
2nd - Red

3rd - White

4th - Pink
5th - Orange

6th - Royal blue
7th - Yellow
8th - Black

A text will go out if we have to adjust due to weather, let’s hope for some sun that day!
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Dress Down Week
You heard it here first, next week will be a dress down week for our ICS students!  A great way to end the

school year. Please remember that students will still need to wear Mass uniforms on Thursday for School
Mass.

2021 ICS Art Show
Parents are invited to walk through the ICS Art Show next Wednesday and Thursday after school.  The Hallway
between Mary Twomey Hall and the school will be showcasing work from each student! The show will be open

to parents from 2:30 until 3:30 Wednesday and Thursday or stop by Friday morning between 7:30 - 8:00a.m.
Come check out the amazing talents of our ICS students!

4th Quarter Report Cards
As we near the end of the school year, please be on the lookout for 4th quarter report cards on Friday, May
28th, the last day of school! We will email these report cards out as we have the past three quarters. If you

do not receive one via email next week please email Mrs. Steele or call the school office.

Totus Tuus
TOTUS TUUS SUMMER EXPERIENCE is coming back this summer to Immaculate Conception Church!!

What a funny name, what is this about?  Totus Tuus was the motto of Pope St. John Paul II (1978-2005) and it
is Latin for “Totally Yours.”  The phrase comes from a 17th century Saint, and it signifies our desire to give

ourselves entirely to Jesus Christ through the hands of His Blessed Mother Mary. The mission of Totus Tuus is
to inspire in young people a true longing for holiness, a deep desire for daily conversion, and an openness to

their vocation by constantly challenging them to give themselves entirely to Christ through Mary and by
continually strengthening their prayer lives in imitation of Her.

Your children will be able to experience this summer mini-retreat the week of June 27-July 2 here at ICS!
Be sure to check the registration form for specific dates and times; students entering 1st-6th grade attend during

the day and students 7th-12th attend in the evening. Junior High students can also Volunteer to help with
morning sessions as a way to earn service hours for Confirmation.  Make sure you don’t miss our session, get

these dates on your calendar and get registered right away!

Please direct any questions regarding registration, volunteering,  or otherwise to LeAnn Neubauer at
(309)313-3735 or email neubauer07@hotmail.com

Box Tops for Education
Don’t forget you can still earn money for our school. Just download the app Box Tops for Education

App and scan your store receipts.
Never been easier, no more box clipping.

Summer Skills Workbooks
In the past we have offered families to order workbooks for students as a refresher in the summer. This is an
excellent source for the children to keep their brains moving. It is recommended that you order the grade they
just completed.   Please look at this website to review. https://www.summerskills.com/ You may place an
order online and it will be delivered directly to you. In the past we have offered this to be delivered to school,
however with COVID we will not be offering that this year
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